
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Friday, the 31st of January we had a special visitor in school. 

Reverend Phil from St Mary’s church came into school to talk to 

children about Christianity as part of our RE curriculum.  

Parents evenings are coming up soon. Please keep an eye out of the 

dates- message will be sent out by the office team with information how to sign up. This 

time we would like to talk to you about your children’s progress and you can have a look at 

their school work.  

 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with your child’s name on and in their 

folders. Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   

CLIC learn its: 
5+4=9 
5+6=11 
6+7=13 
8+7=15 

5x table including 11X5=55 and 12x5=60  

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 31st of January: all, call, hall, small, 
walk, talk, chalk, almost, pretty, neighbour 
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